
Hello,  
  
Our Lectures have put together transition resources for year 11 pupils to complete over summer, 
ready for when they start their new course with us. All the resources can be found on our website 
here https://www.eastleigh.ac.uk/school-leavers/resources-for-year-11s/ and will be updated on a 
fortnightly basis. 
  
If we can support you with anything further or if you have any other queries please get in touch. 
  
  
Kind Regards, 
Zoe 
  
Zoe Purkiss 
Marketing & Digital coordinator 
Eastleigh College 
  

 
 

https://www.eastleigh.ac.uk/school-leavers/resources-for-year-11s/

